
January 31, 2022

Members of the Siting Council
Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square
New Britain, CT 06051

RE:   Notice of Additional Information
T-Mobile Northeast LLC - CTHA836A - Eversource Tower Replacement
Latitude: 41.743106
Longitude: -72.534928

Dear Ms. Bachman:

Transcend Wireless submitted a Tower Share filing for the existing cell site at 585 Keeney Street in Manchester
on January 28th, 2022.  The application referenced petition number 713 as the original approval for this
Connecticut Light and Power tower.  We would like to include an additional sub-petition that references the
removal and replacement of the existing tower on Keeney Street.  Sub-Petition Number 1293 (MGHACL-02)
from July 27, 2021 has been attached to this.  We feel that the original petition and the additional sub-petition
meet the requirements of including the original facility approval letter.

With any questions, please feel free to contact me via email or phone call at the below address.

Sincerely,

Eric Breun
Transcend Wireless
Cell:  201-658-7728
Email: ebreun@transcendwireless.com

Attachments:
Sub-Petition No. 1293 - MGHACL-02

mailto:ebreun@transcendwireless.com



